
Southern Planning Committee – 3rd February 2016

UPDATE TO AGENDA

APPLICATION No.

15/3863N – Proposed construction of 14 no. dwellings

LOCATION

Land Adjacent to the Bridge Inn, Broad Street, Crewe, Cheshire

UPDATE PREPARED

1st February 2016

CONSULTATIONS

Crewe Town Council - No objection provided that the site is not currently 
affected by proposals for HS2

Other Matters

The application site does not fall within the HS2 consultation zone

RECOMMENDATION

No change to recommendation


